
Notice 

 

25th February 2020 

Embassy of Japan in Pakistan 

 

The Embassy of Japan ended to fill a vacancy for an Economic Cooperation Assistant for 

Grassroots Grant Projects on 24th February, 2020. 

Only shortlisted applicants who meets the selection criteria will be contacted for test and 

interview. (Please note that those do not meet the selection criteria will not be notified.) 


